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NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Visit the Village of Aurora Website for Information on COVID-19 and 
Upcoming Elections 

 
Please check the Village of Aurora website, http://auroranewyork.us/, for updates and information related to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. There, you can find links and information from the Aurora Fire Department, Cayuga 
County, the Center for Disease Control (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO), New York State Department 

of Health (NYSDOH), and Senator Pamela Helming. You can also find updated information on village office 
operations, meetings, and the upcoming village election, which will be held September 15. 

 
For information on early voting in national elections, please visit https://www.cayugacounty.us/1541/Early-

Voting-Information. To get on the Aurora municipal e-blast list for news updates and emergency alerts, send a 
request to VillageClerk@auroranewyork.us or DeputyClerk@auroranewyork.us. 

 
 

Notice from the Aurora Volunteer Fire Department 
 

The Aurora Volunteer Fire Department would like all of the Aurora-Ledyard Fire District to know that we are still 
here and covering calls like normal. 

 
Please follow CDC and government guidelines to keep yourself safe and healthy. Follow good hand-washing 

techniques, and social distancing. Stay home if possible! Check on the elderly and home bound—from a distance. 
 

Call your doctor: If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19 and develop a fever and symptoms, such as 
cough or difficulty breathing, call your healthcare provider for medical advice. (CDC guide to symptoms here.) 

 
Don’t hesitate to call 911 if you are experiencing a true emergency. Always report symptoms to dispatch so we can 

protect ourselves before our arrival. 
 

Video from Auburn Fire Department: Stop the Spread of Covid-19. 
 

Stay safe. Stay healthy. Stay home. 
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YOUR SOURCE FOR WHAT’S GOING ON AROUND SOUTHERN CAYUGA 

PRESENTED BY THE AURORA FREE LIBRARY 
 

If you’d like to submit content for the next issue, please send information to 
greaterauroracommunity@gmail.com by September 22. 

 
Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/GreaterAuroraNewsletter/ 

 



THE HUB 2 
 

Announcements from the Aurora Free Library 
 

Borrow a New York State Empire Pass 
 

All you need is your library card to borrow a New York State 
Empire Pass from the Aurora Free Library, and then you can 

visit the state parks for free! 
 

Last Chance for Summer Reading Ice Cream! 
 

There is still time before school starts to show Aurora Free 
Library or Hazard Library that you have read for 20 days to get 

a certificate for ice cream from Lake House Creamery.  
ALSO, DO NOT FORGET to bring your logs to Southern 

Cayuga during the first week for a special prize! 
 

Need a Library Card? 
 

Sign up for one on our website, aurorafreelibrary.org. Click on the PATRON LOGIN button in the top right 
corner and follow the directions on the next page by clicking on Don’t have a library card? 

 
Reminder: for the latest information and hours check aurorafreelibrary.org and our Facebook page. 

 

 
 

Aurora Book Lovers’ Ball 

There won’t be a traditional Ball this year, but the fundraising needs of the Aurora 
Free Library have not gone away. So the Book Lovers’ Ball Committee is hard at 
work creating a virtual fundraising event which we will introduce next week. For 
updates check our website, www.BookLoversBall.com, our Facebook page, 
https://www.facebook.com/AuroraBLB, and the library website, 
www.aurorafreelibrary.org. We hope you will all join us for the virtual event to 
support the library and we look forward to seeing all our supporters happy and 
healthy and dancing at next year’s Ball!  
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New Children’s Books at the Aurora Free Library 
 
PICTURE BOOKS 
We Will Rock Our Classmates by Ryan T. Higgins 
Gnome by Fred Blunt 
Ray by Marianna Coppo 
Speak Up by Miranda Paul 
Monster and Boy by Hannah Barnaby 
Be You! by Peter Reynolds 
Buttercup the Bigfoot by Douglas Rees 
Don’t Wake the Dragon by Bianca Schulze 
The Princess and the Petri Dish by Sue Fliess 
 
JUVENILE FICTION AND NONFICTION 
The Treehouse Joke Book by Andy Griffiths 
The One and Only Bob by Katherine Applegate 
I Am Leonardo Da Vinci by Brad Meltzer 
Late Lunch With Llamas by Mary Pope Osborne 
The Ocean Calls: A Haenyeo Mermaid Story by Tina Cho 
Unicorn Diaries: Bo the Brave by Rebecca Elliott 
Mr. Marty Loves a Party! by Dan Gutman 

 
 
Rowley Jefferson’s Awesome Friendly Adventure by Jeff 
Kinney 
The Deceivers by Margaret Peterson Haddix 
Black Brother, Black Brother by Jewell Parker Rhodes 
Jada Sly, Artist & Spy by Sherri Winston 
City Spies by James Ponti 
Fighting Words by Kimberly Brubaker Bradley 
War Stories by Gordon Korman 
The Summer We Found the Baby by Amy Hest 
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GRAPHIC NOVELS 
Donut the Destroyer by Sarah Graley 
Doodleville by Chad Sell 
Another Phoebe and her Unicorn Adventure Camping with 
Unicorns by Dana Simpson 
Bad Guys In the Dawn of the Underlord by Aaron Blabey 
Warriors: A Shadow in RiverClan Graphic Novel by Erin 
Hunter 
Artemis Fowl The Graphic Novel by Eion Colfer 
 
YOUNG ADULT NOVELS 
Girl, Serpent, Thorn by Melissa Bashardoust 
Splinters of Scarlet by Emily Bain Murphy 
Say Yes Summer by Lindsey Roth Culli 
Midnight Sun by Stephenie Meyer 
Again Again by E. Lockhart 
A Peculiar Peril by Jeff VanderMeer 
Chain of Gold by Cassandra Clare 

The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes by Suzanne Collins 
Stamped: Racism, Antiracism, and You by Jason Reynolds 
and Ibram X. Kendi 
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Hazard Library News 
 

Hazard Library is open for browsing! Please refer to our expectations for in-person use here. 
 

Our new hours are Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. and 2-5 p.m. and Saturdays from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 
Check our Facebook page and our website for up-to-date information. 

 
For more information regarding programs, or if you would like to be added to our e-mail list to receive updates and 

Zoom log in information automatically, please call us at 315-364-7975 or e-mail librarian@hazardlibrary.org. 

  

Help Wanted at UMA 
 

The United Ministry is seeking an office manager. This is a part time position and requires two four-hour days of 
work. Competent computer skills are needed and familiarity with bookkeeping and Quick Books is essential. 

For more information, email rebeccalruggles@gmail.com or umaofc@gmail.com or call 410-903-9498. 
 

 

Reopening Updates for Local Schools  
 

Wells College begins classes August 31. Some classes will be online, others virtual, and some will be hybrid. 
Students are back on campus, all students have been tested, and as of Friday, August 28, there have been no active 
positive test results. We are in awe of the amazing work the faculty, staff, and administration have done to open the 

college in a safe way, may all students continue to be responsible to each other and the larger community! 
 

Southern Cayuga Schools begin the fall semester on September 8. The students will be divided into two groups; 
each group will attend class on alternate days and will be working virtually on their at home days. The elementary 
students will be with their cohort all day with COVID protocols in place. Some students have chosen to attend 
virtually. We are so thankful to all the hard working cafeteria workers, custodians, teachers, administrators, bus 

drivers, teacher assistants, and all those who have worked so hard over the unprecedented spring and summer to 
ensure that our children can still receive their education! More information is available here: 

http://www.southerncayuga.org/1013. 

  
Wells Alumna Making Masks! 

 
Wells alumna Laurel Roe Morris ’82 has been selling sets of masks (2) 
for $20 and donating $15 of each purchase to Wells College. So far, 
she has raised over $1800 for Wells through her mask orders! She is 
now making masks for all the new students who are coming to Wells 
early and will be in self-quarantine for two weeks. Wells is providing 
masks, but these are extras to welcome the students and in class colors 
to show that the alumnae/ni care about them. If anyone would like to 
make a donation to support the shipping/supply cost, it would be 
greatly appreciated. 
 

Likewise, if anyone would like to purchase a set with the proceeds to go Wells College’s Annual Fund, they are in 
sets of purple/yellow, blue/green, or red prints. Laurel can take payment by check, Paypal, or Venmo and can be 
reached at canarysinger@gmail.com. This is a great way to support our new students who are coming to Aurora in 
our efforts to keep everyone safe.  
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Community Food Resource 
 

There is no reason for anyone in our community to struggle with putting enough food on the table. If you need 
food assistance, come to the King Ferry Food Pantry. We are conveniently located at Southern Cayuga High School 

in the Agriculture Wing. The pantry offers a drive-thru service on first and third Saturdays of each month from 9 
a.m.–12 noon, no appointment necessary. You have the opportunity to choose the foods your family wants and 

needs by filling out an order form in your car. Volunteers will pack your order and bring it outside for you to pick 
up. A listing of foods which are typically available can be found at facebook.com/KingFerryFoodPantry. For more 

information contact Debbie at 315-497-2049. 
 

 

Aurora Farmers’ Market Enters the Final Month of the Season 
 
September 5, 12, 19 and 26, 2020 from 10 a.m. to 
2 p.m. will bring the Aurora Farmers’ Market to a 
successful conclusion for the 2020 
season. Saturdays on the Wells College Boathouse 
lawn provide a special location to offer top 
quality vegetables, fruits, flowers; honey, jams and 
jellies; chocolate bars, coffee, teas and herbal 
products; beautiful and useful crafts; delicious 
baked items; and great made-to-order take-out 
food from Ward’s Food Truck. 

 
We wish to thank the Aurora Community and 
guests for your support; we invite you to join us 
for these final four market days to enjoy the 
ambience of the market. We will have music and a special event for children sponsored by the Aurora Free Library 
during the month (details elsewhere in this issue). We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Come By, Come Buy! 
 
The Management Team: Charles Guy, Ronald Woodburn, Jr., Vic Muñoz, Ellen Hall, Jazzmyne Williams, Tori 
Miller

 
 

Informal Tai Chi Practice 
 

Rebecca Ruggles is looking for people interested in practicing any form of Tai Chi together outdoors this fall in a 
distanced and safe way.  If interested in sharing what you know or learning from others, please email: 

rebeccalruggles@gmail.com. 
 

 

Health Care Navigator @ Hazard Library 
 

• Do you need health insurance? 
• Do you need help using the NY State of Health Marketplace? 

• Do you have questions about your health insurance?  
 

You can call 315-255-1703 if you would like to speak to a Health Care 
Navigator to assist you with your health insurance. 



THE HUB 8 
 



THE HUB 9 
 

 
2020 Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation Awards 

 
The Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to announce its scholarship awardees 
for 2020, which marks the 30th year the Foundation has made financial awards to Southern Cayuga Central School 

district students. Over the past three decades, the Foundation has made 310 awards to 201 individual students, 
totaling over $275,000 in financial support awarded to our students and district graduates. Every dollar of 

Foundation scholarship awards was raised by generous members of this community who believe in the value of 
continuing education for our district’s youth. 

 
21 SCSF award applications were received this year from SCCS seniors and district graduates pursuing college or 
other continuing education. The applicant pool was very strong and with the costs of higher education, we know 

that the financial need in our community remains great. Our community’s generous Phonathon donations this year 
allowed the Foundation to make twelve $1,000 awards to SCCS seniors and to district graduates pursuing 

undergraduate degrees. 
 

Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation award applicants are evaluated on their academic record, their 
demonstration of community service and commitment to work, as well as their thoughtful completion of an essay. 
The George Peter Service Award is made in memory of a founding Scholarship Foundation board member whose 

legacy was a lifetime of dedicated and selfless service to others, and countless contributions of time, energy, 
expertise, and enthusiasm to many organizations. A student awarded the George Peter Service Award has 

demonstrated his or her own commitment to service to their school and to the wider community. 
 

The Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation Board of Directors announces this year’s award recipients: 
 

High School seniors: 
Kaley Driscoll (George Peter Service Award) 

Madeleine Hamel 
Abigail Johnson 
Kelsey LaFave 
Victoria Majka 
Jacob Schmitt 

 
 
 

SCCS graduates pursuing continuing 
education (an asterisk following an awardee’s 
name reflects a repeat award winner, with the 

number of asterisks reflecting the number of past 
SCSF awards received): 

Amber Black * 
Jonathan Groth 

Catherine Kopp * 
Shannon O’Neil *** 
Hannah Roman ** 
Gavin VanHorn * 

 
Our annual Phonathon in February is our most significant source of funding for scholarship awards, with all funds 
raised awarded locally. Our volunteer student operators for this year’s Phonathon included Axel Acosta, Brianna 

Gentile, Emma VanAmburgh, Isis Binns, Sam Kniffin, Samantha Halverson, Sarah Robin, Zack Latin, Jon Heath, 
and Jared Howe. Due to the faithful and generous support of our community, this year’s Phonathon exceeded our 

$12,000 fundraising goal, enabling us to make the awards listed above. 
 

The SCSF Board has steadily worked to achieve the vision to create an endowment sufficient to enable us to make 
additional scholarship awards from earned income and be less dependent upon annual fundraising efforts. We have 
been fortunate over the years to receive bequests and direct gifts to the Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation 

that allowed us to begin to build this endowment base. If you wish to help further cement our financial endowment 
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foundation with your tax-deductible donations, please make your gift securely online at: 
https://cnycf.org/southerncayuga#.Xyg-7p5KiUk. 

 
The Southern Cayuga Scholarship Foundation is always seeking new board members. If you are interested, please 

contact Nominating Committee chair Marian Brown (mbrown@wells.edu) for more information. 
 

 

Message and Upcoming Programs from United Ministry of Aurora 
 

Whether you are spiritual or religious, seeking or believing, in this age of COVID, we need each other. We welcome 
everyone regardless of nation of origin, race, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, or political views. 

 
Please check our Facebook page and website as we add more programs to feed your spiritual and religious needs. 

Young adult, teenager, children, and family programing will be coming soon! 
 

THE SANCTUARY IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC ON WEDNESDAYS 10 a.m.-12 p.m., TUESDAYS 1-4 p.m., 
and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m. FOR SILENT MEDITATION AND PRAYER. ALL ARE WELCOME 

 
September at UMA! (events will be outside, weather permitting. Bring your masks.) 

 
Good Grief Support Group for People Who Have Lost a Loved One 

Grief is a lifelong journey. Whether you lost a loved one thirty years ago or yesterday, join others as we share our 
journeys, our struggles, and our triumphs in a confidential conversation on the second and fourth Tuesdays, 1-2 

p.m. (September 8 and 22). All are welcome. 
 

Caregivers Unite 
If you are a caregiver, you most likely need some support and love. Join other caregivers on the first and third 

Tuesdays, 1-2 p.m. (September 1 and 15). All are welcome to these confidential conversations 
 

Book of Joy, A Conversation Between the Dalai Lama and Desmond Tutu, is the result of a 7-day meeting 
between the Dalai Lama and Desmond Tutu, two of the world’s most influential spiritual leaders, during which they 
discussed one of life’s most important questions: how do we find joy despite suffering? Please join us on Thursdays 

in the month of October, beginning 
on October 1 at 4 p.m., as we discuss 
this inspiring book for a time such as 

ours. All are welcome. 
  
We continue to toll the bells Mondays 
at noon to honor all the lives affected 
by COVID 19, violence, and natural 

disasters. 
 

Please feel free to walk our 
labyrinth and sit in our beautiful 

memorial garden or amphitheater. 
The church, both outdoors and 

indoors, is available for weddings 
and memorial services. Please call 
315-364-8543 for more information. 
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Join the Poplar Ridge Friends Meeting 
 

The Poplar Ridge Friends Meeting (Quaker) is conducting Meeting for Worship on Sunday mornings at 10 a.m. via 
Zoom. Email invitations are sent on Saturdays. If you would like to be included, please email Suzanne at 

pr.prism@gmail.com. All are welcome. 
 

 
 

 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic Community 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic Community is having in-person services at three churches over the weekend: Saturdays at 
5 p.m. at Saint Patrick’s in Aurora, Sundays at 8:30 a.m. at Saint Patrick’s in Moravia, and Sundays at 10:30 a.m. at 

Our Lady of Lake in King Ferry. Weekday Masses are Mondays at 9 a.m. at Saint Patrick’s in Aurora, Tuesdays at 9 
a.m. at Saint Patrick’s in Moravia, Thursdays at 4 p.m. at Saint Michael’s in Union Springs, and Fridays at 9 a.m. at 

Saint Patrick’s in Aurora. Masks are required, hand sanitizer is provided, and the pews are marked out to 
accommodate appropriate distancing. If you need a mask, they are available at church. Churches are sanitized after 

each service. We are still providing mass online each week on our website, www.thegoodshepherd.cc or our 
Facebook page, Good Shepherd Catholic Community of Southern Cayuga County. The parish office is open by 

appointment—please call 315-364-7197.  
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Have You Filled Out the Census? 
  

The Census Bureau is ending field data collection on 
September 30. Self-response options also close on that 

date. Please fill out the 2020 Census to ensure that Cayuga 
County gets the state and federal funding it needs! 

 
To complete online: https://www.2020census.gov/ 

To complete by phone call: 844-330-2020 
 

All those residing in the US are required to respond, regardless 
of citizenship status, so please respond. It’s quick and easy and 
federal funding for our local schools, community services, and 

election districts depend on our responses. 
 

 

Check Out the Tuesday Pick-Up Market in Aurora! 
  

Fresh, high quality, reasonably priced and convenient: you can now order local produce, baked goods, handmade 
herbal products, and coffee, chocolate, and home goods for delivery to Aurora. Ordering groceries is an old idea 

that’s new again, and ideal for people who want to avoid crowded stores and time-consuming shopping trips. 
  

Ordering is easy: 
• Send an email to any or all of the vendors below 

• Choose what you want for the weekly list each vendor will send you 
• Pick up your order at Patrick Tavern, 302 Main St., on Tuesdays, 4:00-5:30 p.m. Easy parking and service right to 

your car if you wish. 
 

Organic vegetables: centurionfarm@outlook.com (Jeff and Nina Saeli) 
Baked goods: lumisandpo@gmail.com (Meg Goloub) 

Herbal/plant medicines, soap, sanitizer: mixtapemedicinals@gmail.com (Jesse Ball) 
Coffee, tea, chocolate, home goods: cathy.mullarney@gmail.com (San Pedro Sister Community; Cathy Mullarney, 

contact) 
  

Want to be notified of occasional specials (eggs, beef, strawberries)? Got suggestions? 
Email lschwab@wells.edu (Linda Schwab) 
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Sights of Southern Cayuga 
 

 Submitted by Linda Dugan 
 
“The osprey shot was taken by me and the osprey was warning me to move away from her nest. I added a few more 

sunflower shots as well...sunflowers are such a joy in our area in August.” 
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EVENTS 
 

Southern Cayuga Book Club, Shattered 
 

Wednesday, September 9 (rescheduled date) 
7:15 p.m. 

 
The Book Club will meet to discuss Shattered by Dick Francis. Books are available at 

Hazard and Aurora Libraries. Please email librarian@hazardlibrary.org or 
staff@aurorafreelibrary.org to reserve a copy and for the ZOOM link to the discussion. 

New members are always welcome.  
 

 

Virtual Learning by the Lake 
 

Wednesday, September 9 
7:30 p.m. 

 
On the second Wednesday of each month, we will be hosting a series of FREE virtual courses! 

 
For our first session, join us for a virtual LinkedIn workshop with Wells College Alumna Sue Eskedahl ’79. Last fall, 

Sue led a similar workshop on campus, which was well attended by alumnae, alumni and current students. We’re 
very excited to provide this workshop virtually! 

 
Register here no later than September 6: http://www.alumni.wells.edu/virtual-learning-by-the-lake-september. All 
registrants will receive the link to the workshop the week of the event. https://facebook.com/events/s/virtual-

learning-by-the-lake/906230316523096/?ti=icl. 
 

 

Aurora Free Library at the Farmers’ Market! 
 

Saturday, September 12 

10:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 
Wells College Boathouse 

 
The Aurora Free Library is planning a library card sign-up, information table, and a StoryWalk at the Aurora 

Farmers’ Market near the Wells College Boathouse. Come any time and walk by the lake and enjoy reading a story. 
Rain date will be Saturday, September 19. 

 
 

“Know Your Neighbor” Series 
 

Sunday, September 13 
4:00 p.m. 

United Ministry of Aurora 
 

We welcome Chief Sam George from the Haudenosaunee Cayuga Nation to talk about the history and traditions of 
the people whose land we now share. The talk will be outdoors, weather permitting, masks required if closer than 6 

feet. If we need to move indoor space may be limited so call the church and reserve your place.  
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Aurora Free Library Board Meeting  
 

Thursday, September 17 
5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 
The meeting will be held using remote meeting software. For a call-in number, 

please send your email address to aurorafreelibrarycny@gmail.com. All are 
welcome to attend remotely.  

 
 

“Songs of Hope and Laughter” Concert with Molly Ruggles 
 

Saturday, September 19 
6:00 p.m. 

United Ministry of Aurora 
 

Molly is a singer-songwriter in the folk tradition from Boston. She will be delighting us with her music on the front 
lawn. Bring a chair or blanket, pick up dinner from Ward’s Food Truck, and join us in a physically distant but 

socially connected evening of song and laughter. Rain date September 20. 
 

 

“What is the Bible?” with Dr. Arthur Bellinzoni 
 

Thursday, September 24 
4:00 p.m. 

United Ministries of Aurora 
 

Join us for a conversation about the Bible with Dr. Arthur Bellinzoni, renowned Professor Emeritus of Religion at 
Wells College and Aurora resident. Arthur has written several books on religion from a cultural and historical 

perspective. 
 

The Bible is not a book.  It is a collection of ancient writings from dozens of different people written over more 
than 1,000 years. Are these books reliable as history? Do they send a clear and consistent message? And why are 

these 66 books still considered special and authoritative thousands of years later? 
 

Programming will be outside, weather permitting, and masks necessary. If we need to go indoors, space will be 
limited so it is recommended to let Barb Blom know that you will be attending, 607-342-6281. 

 
 

Getting the Most Out of Your Library Card 
 

Tuesday, September 29 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Did you know that if you have a library card you can download ebooks and audiobooks for FREE? There are 

also language programs, job assistance, and other sites and databases that you can access with your card. 
 

The Aurora Free Library will be hosting a session to teach you about these resources, answer your questions and 
help you get started using them. Email staff@aurorafreelibrary.org for the ZOOM link to join us online. 
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SEPTEMBER 2020 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 Caregivers 
Unite, 1-2 p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market Pick Up, 
4-5:30 p.m. 

2  3 4 5 King Ferry 
Food Pantry, 9 
a.m.-12 p.m. 
 
Aurora Farmers’ 
Market, 10 a.m.-2 
p.m. 

6  7 UMA Bell 
Ringing, 11:50 
a.m. 

8 Good Grief 
Support Group, 
1-2 p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market Pick Up, 
4-5:30 p.m. 

9 Southern Cayuga 
Book Club, Shattered, 
7:15 p.m. 
 
Virtual Learning by 
the Lake, 7:30 p.m. 
 
 

10 11 12 Aurora 
Farmers’ 
Market/Aurora 
Free Library, 10 
a.m.-2 p.m. 

13 “Know Your 
Neighbor,” 4 
p.m. 

14 UMA Bell 
Ringing, 11:50 
a.m. 

15 Caregivers 
Unite, 1-2 p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market Pick Up, 
4-5:30 p.m. 

16  17 Aurora Free 
Library Board 
Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

18 19 King Ferry 
Food Pantry, 9 
a.m.-12 p.m. 
 
Aurora Farmers’ 
Market, 10 a.m.-2 
p.m. 
 
“Songs of Hope 
and Laughter,” 6 
p.m. 

20  21 UMA Bell 
Ringing, 11:50 
a.m. 

22 Good Grief 
Support Group, 
1-2 p.m. 
 
Patrick Tavern 
Market Pick Up, 
4-5:30 p.m. 
 
Deadline for 
submissions to 
The Hub 

23 Virtual 
Storytime, 9:30 a.m. 
 

24 “What is the 
Bible?,” 4 p.m. 

25 26 Aurora 
Farmers’ Market, 
10 a.m.-2 p.m. 
 
 

27  
 

28 UMA Bell 
Ringing, 11:50 
a.m. 

29 Patrick 
Tavern Market 
Pick Up, 4-5:30 
p.m. 
 
Getting the Most 
Out of Your 
Library Card, 7 
p.m. 

30 Virtual 
Storytime, 9:30 a.m. 
 
Last day to fill out the 
2020 Census 

 

   

 


